
 

 

MINUTES FOR PLYMPTON BOARD OF SELECTMEN MEETING 

8-9-2017 

 

Place: Town House, Plympton, MA 

Minutes taker: Mark E. Russo 

In attendance: Plympton Board of Selectmen (BOS):  Christine Joy (CJ), John Traynor (JT) and 

Mark Russo (MR); Attorney Rich Bowen; and representatives of many town boards, 

commissions, committees and departments. 

 

Ethan Stiles Assessors* 

Harry  Weikle Board of Health 

Art Morin Board of Health* 

Mark  Russo Board of Selectmen 

John Traynor Board of Selectmen 

Christine  Joy Board of Selectmen* 

Tom Millias Building Agent 

Amy Cronin By-Law Review Committee 

Linda Leddy By-Law Review Committee 

Alan Wheelock by-Law Review Committee* 

Ami  Dion  Conservation 

Jon  Wilhelmsen Dennett School Committee* 

Steve Lewis Finance Committee 

Warren Borsari Fire Chief 

Debbie Batson Librarian 

Debbie Anderson Planning Board* 

Pat  Dillon Police Chief 

Colleen Thompson Public Safety Committee* 

Barbara Gomez Town Accountant 

Tara Shaw Town Clerk 

Colleen Morin Treasurer/Tax Collector 

David Chandler Wage & Personnel 

Bob  Karling Zoning Agent 

Ken Thompson Zoning Board of Appeals 

   

* = Chair   

 

Meeting called to order at 7:00 PM by CJ. 

 

The goal of the meeting was described as to allow Plympton boards, commissions, committees, 

and department heads to communicate issues they are dealing with over the next months or year. 

The meeting was described also as intending to proactively anticipate legal issues before they 

become problems.  

 

Representatives of the following boards, commissions, committees and departments made brief 

presentations: BOS, Assessors, Board of Health, Building Agent, By-laws Review Committee, 



 

 

Community Preservation Committee, Conservation Committee, Finance Committee, Fire 

Department, Historic Commission, Library, Open Space Committee, 

Planning Board, Police Department, Public Safety Building Committee, Town Accountant, 

Town Clerk, Treasurer/Tax Collector, Wage and Personnel, Zoning Agent, Zoning Board of 

Appeals. 

 

Attorney Bowen offered comments and suggestions. Several items will be forwarded to Attorney 

Bowen for further follow-up and response which will include BOS. 

 

It was agreed that the meeting had been quite useful and another similar meeting will be planned 

in approximately 2 months. 

 

Meeting adjoined at 8:45 PM 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mark E. Russo 

 

 

 


